
Susan Breuer, C.S. 
1029 Shoreline Drive 

San Mateo, California 94404 

 
Dear Wonderful Students and Guests, 

 

What a great pleasure and privilege it is to invite you to attend our 2025 Association titled 

“Legacy of Truth”.  The date is set for May 17h and will be held at Arden Wood in 
San Francisco.  We’ll send the particulars in another email in a few weeks, and they will also 

be available on our new website that is being launched soon.  Stay tuned! 

 

Mrs. Eddy said of Jesus:  “His lifework subordinated the material to the spiritual, and he left 

his legacy of truth to mankind.” My. 303:21-23. Of what possible use is a legacy if it is never 

used?  To receive the benefits of this divine inheritance we must claim it and make it our 
own through demonstration.  So, in preparation of our day please do the following:   

 

1. Jesus’s Legacy: 

Read “Love your Enemies” in Miscellaneous Writings pages 8-13. 

Read “The Great Discovery” in Retrospection and Introspection pages 24-29. 

 
2. Mrs. Eddy’s Legacy: 

Read “Christian Healer Amplified” in a month: Pages 1-405 (even if you have 

already read it).  Yes, it is possible.  I tested it out this year and by reading 20 pages 

a day - it took me 2 ½ weeks. I do understand it may take you a week or so longer 

but please try to make it as consecutive as possible to get the full impact and 

breadth of her legacy to mankind.   
 

3. Your Legacy:   

Please submit a testimony from any year and if you have helped someone this year, 

or any year, we would love to hear about it. I will share these throughout the 

address-this is always one of the highlights of our day together. All those who 

attended Association last year brought lists of healing and so you’re already primed.   
 

And again, please, don’t let the devil deprive you of this opportunity - his excuses are many 

and none of them are original! 

 

4. Bonus:  

When your attendance is confirmed, you will be given a section of the Sermon on 
the Mount to study in preparation for our afternoon activity.  

  

We come together to reaffirm our commitment to Christian Science, broaden our horizons 

of what is true and possible, express gratitude for spiritual growth, and best of all to enjoy 

the sacred bond of fellowship and brotherhood.  

 
Can’t wait to see and greet each one of you! 

 

With love, 

 

Susan Breuer, C.S.B.  

susanbreuercsb@gmail.com 
(650) 212-2028 


